DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
UNITED STATES MILITARY ACADEMY
WEST POINT, NEW YORK 10996

August 25, 1998

Directorate of Housing and Public Works

SUBJECT: Final Closure Design for the Motorpool Landfill

Mr. Paul Patel

Division of Solid and Hazardous Materials

Bureau of Hazardous Waste Facilities

New York State Department of
Environmental Conservation

50 Wolf Road

Albany, New York 12233-9240

Dear Mr. Patel:

Enclosed please find the final design analysis report, plans and specifications for the Closure
of the Motorpool Landfill at the United States Military Academy.

We appreciate the comments, suggestions and cooperation you have provided throughout this
design. We will keep you apprised of the construction which is anticipated to begin in the Spring

of 1999. Thanks again for your continuing contribution to the United States Military Academy’s
restoration program.

Sincerely,

AIMEVIIV 1/ AUV L. L.

Chief, Environmental Management Division
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